April 20, 2023

Dear Parents and Families of a West Point Cadet Candidate,

The Wisconsin West Point Parents Association (WWPPA) would like to extend our congratulations to you and your sons and daughters who plan to join West Point’s Long Gray Line, as members of the incoming United States Military Academy Class of 2027.
My name is Jennifer Litynski, I am the Membership Chair for the WWPPA and I have been anxiously awaiting the official Cadet Candidate list for the class of 2027. The WWPPA is as the name implies, an organization of parents of current West Point Cadets from Wisconsin. The Association is dedicated to providing support for the Cadets and their families throughout their 47 month journey, that all of you will begin on Reception Day 2023. Parents experience unique challenges as their sons and daughters undergo a rugged and demanding physical, academic, and military training program at West Point. As you may know it isn’t the typical College experience. Membership in our Association offers West Point parents mutual support, fellowship, and access to useful information about the Academy and Cadet life. We provide members with opportunities to join Wisconsin West Point Parents at events in Wisconsin including the Plebe Picnic in May, the Winter All Academy Military Ball in December, quarterly meetings, and more. WWPPA also hosts events at West Point where you can join WI parents and Cadets for a football game and tailgate during the Fall Parent Weekend in October. We support all Wisconsin Cadets by sending cards and “Boodle” during the academic year and provide WI Cadets the opportunity to meet and get to know one another.
Whether you attend one event, all events, or are simply with us in “spirit”, please consider joining the WWPPA in support our fantastic Wisconsin Cadets. An application form is attached to this email, please print, fill out, and mail with membership dues to the indicated address, at your earliest convenience
This message is being sent to the primary parent email that was given to us by West Point, if you would like additional email addresses added to our communication list, or if you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at wwppa.membership@gmail.com or our President Ed Murphy  at WWPPA.President@gmail.com.
Once again, congratulations to you and your family on your sons’ and daughters’ appointments to the United States Military Academy at West Point. I know that you are rightfully proud of this tremendous accomplishment and are hopeful for their continued growth over the next four years as West Point prepares them for a career of professional excellence and service to the nation as officers in the United States Army.

          GO ARMY! BEAT NAVY!
Jennifer Litynski
Membership- WWPPA 
